John Sherwin

I am writing to ask that the rule making process focus on protecting consumers from toxic products
that negatively impact health. I myself and many of friends and loved ones are extremely sensitive
to many chemicals currently used in many of the cosmetic and self-care products. Please look to
examples like Vetiver Hair Spa in Issaquah that have been successful in implementing a toxic-free
(or super low-toxic) hair coloring, styling, and cutting business. With strong, consumer-focused
rules, Washington State can lead the country in eliminating toxic chemicals from consumer
cosmetic and self-care products. Thank you for the opportunity to comment and we will stay
engaged with the process.
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Issaquah, WA



